
       HAYTON CHURCH OF ENGLAND 

           PRIMARY SCHOOL 

    “Mighty oaks from little acorns grow” 

Proverbs 22: 6 “Start children off on the way they should go,  

and even when they are old they will not turn from it. “ 

Diary Dates 

February 2024: 

Tue 6th —Safer Internet 

Day 

Thu 8th—PTA Half Term 

Discos 

Mon 12th to Fri 16th—Half 

Term Week 

Mon19th—back to school! 

March 2024: 

Thu 7th —World Book 

Day—details to follow 

Sat 23rd—Lanercost Cross 

Country, starting 10.30am 

Thu 28th —school term 

ends 2.30pm 

April 2024: 

Tue 16th April—Summer 

Term starts 

May 2024: 

Mon 6th—Bank Holiday 

Sun 19th—Hayton Open 

Gardens 

Fri 24th—break up for Half 

Term today. 

June 2024: 

Mon 3rd—back to school 

today 

Wed 5th—class 

photographs 

19th to 21st—Y5/Y6 

Residential 

 

Newsletter: 2nd February 2024 

Information and Reminders 

 

Half Term Discos—Thursday 8th February 2024 

The PTA are holding half term discos in school on Thursday 8th February: 

• 5pm-6pm:  Reception and Years 1, 2 and 3 

• 6.15pm-7.15pm Years 4, 5 and 6 

Tickets are £5 each to include a snack, drink and treats and can be paid for in 

advance on School Gateway.  See attached poster. 

 

February’s Online safety Newsletter 

Attached is this month’s newsletter—you can also view it here: https://

www.hayton.cumbria.sch.uk/parents/online-safety.html 

 

Safer Internet Day—Tuesday 6th February 

Safer Internet Day 2024 will take place on 6th February 2024, with celebrations 

and learning based around the theme ‘Inspiring change? Making a difference, 

managing influence and navigating change online’. 

Safer Internet Day is the UK’s biggest celebration of online safety. Each year we 

cover an online issue or theme that speaks to the things young people are seeing 

and experiencing online. Created in consultation with young people across the 

UK, this year Safer Internet Day will be focusing on change online, this includes 

covering: 

• Young people’s perspective on new and emerging technology 

• Using the internet to make change for the better 

• The changes young people want to see online 

The things that can influence and change the way young people think, feel and 

act online and offline 

There will be an additional online newsletter for Safer Internet Day sent out. 

Don’t forget—February half term is between Monday 12th and Friday 16th 

February. Where has this half term gone? 

World Book Day 

A head’s up that World Book Day is fast approaching—officially on Thursday 7th 

March, school will be celebrating on FRIDAY 8th MARCH, where children will be 

invited to come into school dressed as a favourite book character. More 

information to follow. 

 



       HAYTON CHURCH OF ENGLAND  

           PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 “Mighty oaks from little acorns grow” 

Proverbs 22: 6 “Start children off on the way they should go,  

and even when they are old they will not turn from it. “ 

July 2024: 

1st to 3rd—Y3/Y4 

Residential 

Fri19th—school breaks 

up for Summer at 

2.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter: Page 2 

This week’s Big Question is, “Is fashion important?” 

Please see the attached information and have a chat with your children at 

home. 

Follow us on Facebook:  

Hayton Church of England Primary School,  

Hayton, Brampton, Cumbria 

to see our celebrations and what we are doing in school.  

 

Pease visit our website: www.hayton.cumbria.sch.uk  

which is being updated weekly. 














